
 

 

 

Spirit week is this week. Thursday is Super Hero Day and Friday is Black and Gold Day. 

 
Attention Students:   Please remind your parents that tonight, Thursday, September 22nd is the HS Back to School 
Night.  Please have them print your schedule and bring it with them, and inform them of what building your 1st period 
class is in.  Back to School night begins at 6:00 PM. 

 

Reminder to students who forgot their payment for their pictures on Tuesday and would like to order them.  On 

your envelope there is information to go to the website to order them and pay with a credit card.  If you have 

any questions regarding payment, contact Mrs. Spellman. 

 

Anyone who was absent on Tuesday and missed pictures, the make-up day is October 28th in the career center.   

I will notify everyone shortly on how we will proceed with the make ups and how you should sign up.  After 

pictures come in and you want a retake,  

 

If you are a 10th, 11th or 12th grade student and had perfect attendance all four marking periods last year, and you 

didn’t receive a letter mailed to your home, please come and see Mrs. Spellman immediately.  Please do not 

wait until the day of the breakfast, please take care of it today. The perfect attendance breakfast will be next 
Thursday, September 29th after homeroom.   
 

If human rights and trying to help people throughout the world is something you are interested in, Amnesty 

International will make it possible for you to try and help. Amnesty International will have its first meeting 

today, Thursday the 22nd immediately after school in room 109! Come out and make a difference. 
 

There will be a junior class ring ceremony on Friday, September 23rd at 9:00 AM for all students who ordered a ring.  
You will receive a pass in your folder to attend.  On Monday, September 26th the representative from Herff Jones will 
be back in the 11-12 cafeteria to make adjustments or for the students who did not get their ring. 
 

Variety Show audition times have been posted outside of M-2.  Please be sure to sign-up for a time by this 

Friday.  Auditions take place next week.  It is not too late! We are looking for a variety of talent to perform on 

the Southern stage.  Don’t miss out on this opportunity! 

 

Karaoke is BACK!  

Please join us for a night of singing & dancing at Karaoke! Friday night, September 23rd from 6:30-8:30 in the 

11/12 Cafeteria. Admission is $3.00. See a Senior Class officer to buy a ticket or buy one at the door. Stop by 

room 103 with any questions.  

 

The next Interact Club event is this Friday and Saturday for the Bridge Walk. Volunteers are needed on Friday 

for prep work from 4 to 8 pm at Jetty. Please email Ms. Conley if you are interested in this shift. If you want to 

volunteer for Saturday’s walk as a guide, please add your name to the sign-up sheet outside room 220 or use 

sign up genius. Please arrive at Mud City at 8 am (not 8:15 as stated earlier). Seniors who walk are eligible to 

apply for a scholarship. 
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Class of 2020 and all other students, don’t miss this year’s freshman’s Tailgate Party on Saturday, September 24th, 
from 10:30-12:30 in the 9/10 parking lot.  Tickets are $5.00 and will be sold in all lunches starting Monday, September 
19th through Friday, September 23rd.  Ticket price includes food, drinks, snacks, music and admittance to the game. 
Come out and have a great time with your friends before the game. 

 

On Saturday, September 24, 2016 come out to celebrate the annual tradition of Homecoming at Southern 

Regional High School as the Rams take on their “A” South rival Toms River East. Kickoff is at 1 pm. All fans 

are encouraged to support the Southern Regional Food Bank. As a substitute for admission all fans are asked to 

bring any canned food or nonperishable items for Southern Regional families/students in need. There will be 

containers at both the East & West gates of the stadium collecting items. Thank you for your support of the 

Southern Regional Food Bank. Go Rams!  
 
Attention all students:  The Homecoming Dance will be on Saturday, September 24th from 7:00 pm – 10:00 pm in the 
11/12 Gym.  Tickets will be on sale from Monday, September 19th through Friday, September 23rd in all lunches. 
Tickets are $6.00.   The last day to buy tickets will be on Friday, September 23rd.  You must have a ticket and ID to get 
in to the dance.  If you do not still have last year’s ID card, please go to the main office and they will print you the 
demographic page with your picture on it.  Also, this dance is for Southern Regional students only, no outsiders are 
allowed and there will be no exceptions. 
 

Attn. Interact/Chowderfest Volunteers:  If you filled out an application, you will receive your job title in the 

mail soon. Please report to the volunteer trailer. You will be given your ID, food tickets, and your working 

papers. These work slip need to be signed by your duty captain and returned to room 220. This is your only 

proof of working. If you work 4 shifts, you must turn in 4 signed slips with your name and grade clearly visible 

and legible. No slip or incomplete slips mean no hours! 
 

Attention all students:  There will be a David’s Dream and Believe Club Meeting on Monday, September 26th 

after school in Room 7-2.  New members are welcome!! Hope to see you there!  
 

There will be an Ice Hockey meeting for anyone interested on Tuesday, September 27th at 2:15 in room 107.  
All newcomers and returning players should be in attendance. 

 

Ocean County Personnel and Guidance Association is hosting College Night at the Jersey Shore 

Thursday, October 6, 2016, 6:30 - 8:00 PM at the Pine Belt Arena - Toms River, NJ (Toms River North 

High School) Over 125 Colleges, Universities, Technical Schools, and the Armed Forces will be represented.   

Please see you guidance counselor for a complete list of the schools attending. 

 

The Southern Regional Community Education Program is offering SAT Prep Classes this fall.  

Registration forms are available in the Guidance Office.  Classes begin October 24th. 


